
GALVA-HOLSTEIN
BOARD OF EDUCATION

WORK SESSION
SEPTEMBER 12, 2022

The Galva-Holstein Board of 
Education met in joint work session 
with the Schaller-Crestland Board of 
Education on Monday, September 
12, 2022 in the Galva-Holstein 
Performing Arts Center with the 
following members present: Grant 
Aschinger, Tyler Gebers, Don Kalin, 
Beth Schossow, Jamie Whitmer, 
Jeff Witzke, and Matthew Wittrock 
(8:00 p.m.).

Administration Present: 
Superintendent Bisenius, Principals 
Andersen, Bellinghausen, Rinnan 
and Sussman.

Visitors Present: Several 
Community Members.

Meeting called to order by 
President Whitmer at 7:34 p.m.

Motion by Aschinger, second 
by Witzke to approve agenda as 
presented.  Motion carried 6-0.

The proposal voiced by the 
Galva-Holstein Board is to move 
grades 7 and 8 to Schaller by the 
beginning of the 2023-24 school 
year. Much discussion ensued 
regarding the reasons behind the 
desired change, the feasibility 
of having suitable renovations 
completed in Schaller by the 
proposed deadline, as well as 
the history of working together as 
boards and past issues.

Matthew Wittrock entered the 
meeting (8:00 p.m.).

Without a consensus being 
reached, the Boards decided to 
meet in work sessions individually 
and come together at a later date to 
arrive at an agreement.

Motion by Aschinger, second 
by Witzke to adjourn the meeting 
at 8:16 p.m. Motion carried 
unanimously.
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